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RSDR 20 September 1995

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mail Stop 11B20
ATTN: Marvin Mendonca ,jfp
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Sir:

The Armed Forces Radiobiology Research Institute (AFRRI)
will conduct an annual emergency drill on 15 November 1995. The
drill will consist of a simulated incident requiring activation
of AFRRI's emergency response team and possible evacuation of the
building. You are cordially invited to attend the drill.

As last year's drill involved off site response, this drill
will be restricted in scope and will principally involve internal
AFRRI emergency response assets.

We will conduct a meeting for all controllers and evaluators ,
,

at 1300 on 14 November 1995 in the Reactor Conference Room. !

If you have any questions, please call the Reactor Facility
,

Director, Mr. Mark Moore, or the Staff Nuclear Research Officer, j
Capt Oscar Lessard, at (301) 295-1290. Thank you for your j
interest in this important exercise. |
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E. KEARSLEY
CAPT, MSC, USN j
Director j
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